
 

 

24 July 2019 
 
Our Ref: R/2018/7/B 
File No: 2019/368885 
 
 
Greg Robinson 
Director, Campus Infrastructure & Services 
The University of Sydney 
22 Codrington Street 
DARLINGTON  NSW  2008 
 
Dear Mr Robinson 
 
SSD17_8636 Engineering & Technology Precinct - Conditions 
 
I refer to your letter dated 16 July 2019 regarding the process to satisfy development 
contribution condition B50(b) of SSD17_8636 Engineering & Technology Precinct. 
 
I confirm that staff from the City and the University have commenced discussions to 
identify a set of agreed public domain work on public land near the campus, and for this 
work to address the development contribution condition of consent arising from the 
Redfern-Waterloo Contributions Plan. 
 
I acknowledge that it is unlikely that this work will be completed before the current 
timeframe of 14 August 2019. The City therefore supports your request to seek to have 
the timeframe for Condition B50(b) extended to 28 February 2020. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information please contact Greg Longmuir, 
Planning Agreement Coordinator on 9246 7591 or glongmuir@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Graham Jahn AM 
Director  
City Planning I Development I Transport 
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